St. John Francis Regis Parish
8941 James A. Reed Rd.
Kansas City, MO  64138
(816) 761-1608


November 5, 2020

Dear St. Regis Parishioners,


“We’re all giving and we’re all receiving, collectively doing something far greater than any one person could do alone.  And our lives, and the lives of many others, are being impacted.  It should be a source of great joy, not obligation or drudgery, to be engaged in loving God and loving neighbors.  May a flood of Kingdom generosity begin in and flow through each of us!” 
      (The Giver and the Gift by Peter Greer and David Weekly)

What an incredibly challenging year we have faced in 2020 with Corona Virus impacting our world.  First, I want to thank each and every one of our parishioners and families for your amazing generosity during this pandemic and being willing to lend a hand of support, assistance and comfort for those who have lost jobs, become ill or just need someone to talk to in the midst of isolation and lockdown.  
St. Regis has been impacted profoundly by the pandemic like many churches and schools throughout the country.  We are down about 150 people per weekend attending Sunday Mass and 20 scholars in our Academy which translates into $200,000 projected shortfall through June 2021.
I would like to ask you this year to consider two things when you turn in your pledge card on Christ the King weekend, November 21 and 22.  One is to consider increasing your offering this year by 1% or by $150.  Also, please consider the possibility of online giving so we can increase our consistency of weekly support even when you are unable to attend weekly Mass.  This year more than ever I ask you to prayerfully consider you sacrificial gift of time, talent and treasure to help St. Regis continue our mission to build the Kingdom of God and lead souls on the pathway to Salvation…to Heavenly Glory!!!
All for the Greater Glory of God,

Fr. Sean McCaffery
